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Letter dated 11 December 2002 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of
the Permanent Mission of the Central African Republic to the
United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General

On instructions from my Government, I have the honour to transmit to you
herewith the communication addressed to the Security Council by His Excellency
Mr. Martin Ziguele, Prime Minister and Head of Government of the Central African
Republic, the documents annexed to that communication and a videocassette* on the
events of the armed coup which took place from 25 to 30 October 2002.

My Government would be grateful if you would have this letter and its
annexes distributed as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Fernand Poukré-Kono
Chargé d’affaires a.i.

* The above-mentioned documents and videocassette may be consulted at the Dag Hammarskjöld
Library at the United Nations Secretariat (Room L-260, United Nations and Specialized Agencies
Collection).


